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Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Tournament

We would like to take a group of year 5/6 students to a Tag Rugby tournament at Norton Hill school.
Please see below for time & venue details.

As you are aware Parentpay now has a new ‘clubs’ booking system so in a bid to save paper & printing
charges we will now use parent pay for sporting events. To register your child's interest please login to
parent pay and ‘book’ the Tag Rugby event session on the 22nd April by 9pm on the 16th April 2024.
Miss Seymour will then be able to view all children who have registered their interest and will email to
confirm if your child has a space in the team by Wednesday 17th April, as a school we can take a
maximum of 12 children and must have a minimum of 4 girls to enter the tournament.

Date: Monday 22nd April 2024
Venue: Norton Hill School (Astro)
Start Time: 4:00pm
Finish Time: 5:45pm (Children do not need to return to school)

As the tournament is on astro, please supply your child with the appropriate footwear (no metal studs).
Pupils can wear boots or astro trainers. They will also need warmer layers to take on and off as needed.

There will be no need for gum shields as it is tag rugby and therefore non-contact.
.
Travel

Parents and carers will need to provide transport to and from the tournament.

There is plenty of space for adults to stay and support.

Best wishes,
Miss Seymour
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